
The Teaching Academy's conference - Call for abstracts - Deadline is 10th of October 2024! 
Title: New Generation – Meeting the Needs of Today's University Students  

On Friday 22nd of November 2024, the Teaching Academy of Public Universities will host its 
second conference on teaching in higher education, but here you can find information from last 
year’s conference.  

The Icelandic Teaching Academy encourages anyone who's interested in contributing to the 
discussion on university teaching to turn in an abstract for the Academy's yearly conference,   

The deadline for abstracts is October 10th   

The host of this year's conference is the School of Social Sciences at the University of Iceland. 
The theme of the conference is how to bridge the gap between secondary schools and 
universities and reflect on how to accommodate modern students in universities.  

Before the conference, an 800-1000 word description of the project must be available, which 
will be published on the website of the Teaching Academy. Participants can choose to submit a 
final description or a shorter abstract (200-300 words) which is then updated if the project is 
chosen for presentation.  

Suitable topics include both research which teachers have conducted on their own teaching 
and descriptions of innovations, adaptations and challenges that teachers have pursued in their 
own teaching and how they dealt with them.  

Abstracts should include clear answers to the following questions:  

• What was the problem?  

• What was a possible solution?  

• What was the outcome?  

A template with further information and examples can be found on the teaching academy 
webpage  

The abstracts can be written in English, but the conference will be held in Icelandic.  

Abstracts can be submitted through the Academy ‘s email (kennsluakademia@hi.is).  

Participation is free and open to all, but registration will be required.   
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